CIAC BOYS AND GIRLS GOLF COMMITTEE
September 27, 2017

Agenda

1. Introductions & Updating of Directory Information

2. Review and Approval of the June 1, 2017 Minutes (Pending)

3. Review of the 2016-17 Financial Report for Boys and Girls Golf
4. Review of the 2017 Championships

e Report of Tournament Director
e Report of Site Directors

o CSGA

e New England Championship

5. Discussion — Where are we now with high school golf and where are we heading?

e  Open Championship?

e Outside play during season?

e Course requirements?

e Two divisions in girls golf?
6. Other

e Inquiry — Rules regarding temporary greens
- Do we need guidelines?
- Should we allow matches played on temporary greens?

Date and Time of Next Meeting — November 30, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. — Room A-2

e Completion of the 2018 Tournament Packet



CIAC BOYS AND GIRLS GOLF COMMITTEE MINUTES
September 27, 2017

1. Introductions and Updating of Directory Information

2. Review and Approval of the June 1, 2017 Minutes (Pending)

3. Review of the 2016-17 Financial Report for Boys and Girls Golf — Approved

4. Review of the 2017 Championships

Report of Tournament Director — Site Directors — CSGA -- All groups reported all went well
at each site.

New England Championship — Getting golfers to commit continues to be a problem.

Brett Franklin, Conard High School boys golf coach will take over as Connecticut’s
representative.

Please note: Date for next year’s championship is June 20, 2018.

5. Discussion — Where are we now with high school golf and where are we heading?

6. Other

Open Championship — Sub-committee will be formed and chaired by Tom Malin to look into
the feasibility of running an Open Championship.

Outside play during season — Sub-committee has been formed by the CHSCA to look at
expanding the opportunities of golfers to participate in more outside tournaments. CHSCA
will develop a proposal for committee consideration.

Course Requirements — The committee discussed if course requirements be developed before
we contract with any course for four (4) years. Requests could include: adequate parking,
warm-up facilities, room / tent for scoring, snack bar, wifi, etc.

Two divisions in girls golf — With 57 teams the committee believes there are not enough
teams for two divisions at this time.

Inquiry — Rules regarding Temporary Greens — Will be addressed at the November 30
meeting. Do we need guidelines? Should we allow matches played on temporary greens?
Recommendation made to play Girls Golf Championships at Tashua Knolls — Approved

The date and time of next meeting — November 30, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. — Room A-2

Completion of the 2018 Tournament Packet
X Rule / Temporary Greens
New England Championships moving to the fall in 2020



